The Bell was actually salvaged from the wreck of one of our Hull fishing boats, and St John’s the
Baptist Church has the honour of looking after it.

These displays helped keep our dance and drama performance in keeping with our theme, it is also a
nice focal point for audience members to see and find out a little more history of our Fishing
Industry.



Inspiration for posters and Leaflet design for the project, along with choreography ideas.




